SANDOR FRANKEL
ATTORNEY AT LAW
225 BROADWAY
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10007

(219} 287 -8000

April 27, 1973

Mr. Harold Weisberg

Coq d'Cr Press

Route 8

Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

[ am in receipt of your letter of April 14, I
apologize for not having responded earlier, but my sche-
dule has been rather hectic.

I regret to say that because of present com-
mitments, [ am not presently in a position where [ can
represent you in this matter. Needless to say, however,
[ wish you the best of luck in your pursuit,

Sincerely,

SF /gh
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